
  

 

  

 

 

 

VIA FACSIMILE 

 

June 27, 1997 

 

Ms. Niki Kuckes, Esq. 

Miller, Cassidy, Larroca, & Lewin, L.L.P. 

2555 M Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20037-1302 

 

Re:  Interview of Herbert J. Miller, Jr. 

 

Dear Ms. Kuckes: 

 

Jeremy Gunn, who is out of the office today, asked that I contact you to postpone the July 2 interview 

of Herbert J. Miller, Jr., in view of the fact that the Criminal Division has not yet provided to the 

Review Board those documents produced by your office to the Division. 

 

Mr. Gunn will contact you directly next week to reschedule the interview. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ronald G. Haron 

Senior Attorney 

 

 

cc: John C. Keeney, Esq. (By facsimile) 

Acting Attorney General 

Criminal Divsion 

 

Carlotta P. Wells, Esq. (By facsimile) 

Civil Division 

 



 

 

 


